
Thank you for your support! 
Our Indigo Adopt a School fundraiser brought in $6018.79 

The Adopt a School fundraiser was a great success! Our in-store and online 
donations totalled over $5000 and 
we won another $500 for our story 
contest! That's 600 new books for the 
students of Ellendale, putting over 
four new books in each students 
hands. Our students were so excited 
to share their amazing bookmarks 
with customers buying books and 
loved drawing their dream libraries. 
We absolutely could not have achieved 
this amazing fundraising goal without all the wonderful parents and family 
members who donated, shared and wrote stories. Thank you all so much, 
and we are looking forward to seeing a lot more books on the library 
shelves!  
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Important Dates 
this month 

Hot Lunch October 
26 

Halloween Parade 
and singalong 

October 31 

Picture retakes 
October 30 

Early dismissal 
Thursday, October 
25 early dismissal 

(1:30PM)
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Ongoing fundraisers for Ellendale Elementary  

Need to clean out your closets? Drop your clothes at Big 
Brothers in New West under our account! Need new labels for 

your child's school supplies? Order from Mabel's Labels and 
choose Ellendale Elementary from the drop down list! These 

fundraisers are ongoing, and so easy! 

Do you have questions, concerns, or ideas you'd like to voice? Please join 
our next PAC meeting on Wednesday, November 14 at 6:30. If you have a 

child at the school, you are a member of the PAC!  
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SPUD PRODUCE 
Order your fresh food 
fundraiser box now at 

SPUD.CA 

Search Ellendale 
Elementary 

CLOTHING  

Drop off gently used 
clothing at Big Brothers 

in New West under 
Ellendale Elementary 

MABEL'S LABELS  

Search Ellendale from 
the drop-down list 

when ordering your 
school labels!


